
 

Receive the latest news, events, and practical tools 

to support the well-being of your faith community 

Advocate Aurora Health is one of the top 12 
non-for-profit health systems in the country 
and is affiliated with the Evangelical 
Lutheran Church in America and the 
United Church of Christ.   

Our Faith and Health Partnerships 
program has a long history of 
partnering with faith communities to 
promote health and wholeness 
through Faith Community Nursing, 
health ministry development, 
collaborative action, and linking faith 
communities with the resources of 
our hospitals and sites of care.  

We invite you to start receiving our mailings with news, events and 
practical tools to support the well-being of your members 
and your ministries that create loving and healthy 
communities.  See a sample of a recent newsletter by 
clicking here or scanning the code. We are careful to 
pace our outreach so that we are not overwhelming your in
-box! 

We look forward to partnering with you and strengthening the faith 
and health work already occurring in your faith community! 

Questions? 

Please reach out to Rev. Kirsten Peachey, Vice President for Faith 
Outreach, Advocate Aurora Health at kirsten.peachey@aah.org. 

 

Sign up to receive our mailings 

 

Illinois residents:   Wisconsin residents:  

https://conta.cc/3CFp71L
mailto:kirsten.peachey@aah.org
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/ocvGryz
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/plTGHGB

